
Friday 17th September 2021

Newsletter

What a fabulous week we have had in school. We have been to Church for our

Wednesday Worship. It was also wonderful to welcome parents into the

school hall for Friday Celebration Worship too. Thank you to the families who

came and supported us. We also really appreciated you looking after our

school family by wearing masks.

This Wednesday, 22nd September, Amethyst class will be presenting Worship

in our school hall. The families of these children are more than welcome to

join us in the hall.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Take care Mrs Dean

Olivia, Sara, Tom, Nevaeh, Matthew and Sam

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year 3 = 100%!

WELL DONE



House Points

Congratulations to St David’s team for winning

the most points this week.

2021 -22 Roles and Responsibilities

Head Boy and Girl - Corey and Grace

House Captains - Sam, Aaron, Crystal and Elsie

Worship Team Captain - Aimee

School Council Captain - Daisie

PALs Captain - Kiera

Prefects - Tyler and Milo

Well done to all our Year 6 children for your

letters of application for these roles.

We look forward to seeing you take on these

responsibilities in our school.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

School Uniform for September 2021

If you would like to buy school uniform we have a full range of ties,

cardigans, jumpers and PE kit available to buy via ParentPay only &

collected from the School Office, as the school can no longer take

any cash or cheques.

Every child will need a PE kit - school burgundy shorts, white t-shirt,

black pumps/trainers. During the colder weather they will also need

plain black leggings or jogging bottoms and a black sweatshirt/hoody.

Please could you ensure all children's names are written in their

uniform.

All children will be expected to wear black school shoes too.

If you are struggling to purchase any school uniform items please contact Mrs Dean directly.



Toast

Children will be offered toast from Monday 6th September, parents/carers can

pay for the half term via ParentPay. This half term is £7.00. All proceeds will

allow us to purchase resources for the Forest School area at the bottom of the

School field.

W/C Monday 20th September 2021 Extra-curricular clubs to start

Wednesday 22nd September 2021 Amethyst Class Worship - 10:00am

Wednesday 13th October 2021 Topaz Class Worship - 10:00am

Wednesday 20th October 2021 Parents’ Evening

Thursday 21st October 2021 Close for Half term 3:15pm

Friday 22nd October 2021 INSET

Monday 1st November 2021 School reopens to all children 8:45am

MOnday 8th November 2021 Multi-Faith week in school

Wednesday 10th November 2021 Emerald Class Worship 10:00am

Friday 12th November 2021 Children in Need - Non-uniform day

£1.00 donation

Monday 15th November 2021 Anti-Bullying Week

Wednesday 24th November 2021 Pearl Class Worship



From Monday 20th September 2021 we will be starting to offer clubs after

school. There was a text message on Monday 13th  sent out to all

Parents/Carers on how to enrol your child in the different activities.

All clubs will finish at 4:00pm.

Monday 3:15pm-4:00pm Couch to 3K (Juniors)

Tuesday (lunchtime) Arts and Crafts (Infants)

Wednesday 3:15pm - 4:00pm Choir (all children)

Wednesday 3:15pm - 4:00pm STEM (Years 2/3 )

Thursday 3:15pm - 4:00pm Choral Speaking (KS2)

There will be a maximum of 20 children per club


